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SOUTH AFRICAN SYMPOSIUM 

ON PREDATORY BIRDS 

The Northern Transvaal Ornithological Society, a branch of the South African Ornitho­
logical Society, is planning a symposium on African predatory birds to be held at the 
Transvaal Museum, Pretoria, Republic of South Africa, August 29-September 1, 1977. The 
program is planned to cover any aspects of the biology or management of predatory birds. A 
day's outing to local areas of rap tor concentration and an exhibition of pain tings of preda­

tory birds will be included. If you are interested in attending the symposium, contact Mr. 
T. C. van Eeden, Hon. Secretary, NTOS, P.O. Box 4158, Pretoria 0001, Republic of South 
Africa. If you would like to present a paper at the symposium, also contact Dr. A. C. Kemp, 
Transvaal Museum, P.O. Box 413, Pretoria 0001. Further details can then be sent to anyone 
who is interested.


